
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Remote Meeting Policy 

 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future Board will vote on a Remote 
Meeting Policy at their September 24, 2021 Board meeting.  

Public comment on this meeting policy will be accepted at the LMF’s Board meeting to be held on 
September 24, 2021, at 9:00 AM. The meeting will be virtual, public link to join can be found at 
https://www.maine.gov/dacf/lmf/agendas.shtml. Written comments on the proposed meeting policy will 
be accepted until 4:30 PM September 23, 2021. 

Submit comments to Sarah Demers, LMF Program Director, email: sarah.demers@maine.gov, mail: #22 
SHS, Augusta, ME 04333, or at the meeting. For more information, email the above or call 207-287-
7576. 
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